-1-



HIGHER EDUCATION COMMISSION

H-9, Islamabad (Pakistan), Phone: (051) 90402521 Fax: (051) 90402517, E-mail: maakhan@hec.gov.pk

Hu 11,

7137-54

Director (Communication & Outreach)

Ref: 2-1/DG (HRD)/HEC/2013/ 702

November 08, 2013

Subject:

Needs Based Scholarship Program for Pakistani University Students

Dear Sir,

The Higher Education Commission in partnership with USAID has initiated the Needs Based Scholarship scheme in Pakistani Universities. This program is designed to award scholarships to academically eligible yet needy and financially disadvantaged students from the very poor segment of the society. The scholarship covers tuition fee, transportation, books, lodging & incidentals costs at Pakistani universities.

Your support is required in order to reach out and to inform the students studying currently at Secondary School Certificate (SSC) and Higher Secondary School Certificate (HSSC) levels in the schools and colleges affiliated/registered with your Board of Intermediate & Secondary Education about availability of this scholarship scheme. In this connection, we need assistance from your good office in order to inform and spread out the message of the said scholarship scheme to the SSC and HSSC students to get the desired result of the said program. You are requested to provide the following:

- Space to upload scholarship Advertisement of the said program on main page of website of your prestigious Board of Intermediate & Secondary Education
 - After declaration of results (including supply Examinations) of SSC and HSSC students, space for scholarship Advertisement on the page of website of your prestigious Board of Intermediate & Secondary Education which provides online information about the results.

Looking forward for your cooperation please,

Yours sincerely,

(Rao Muhammad Azhar)

The Secretary, Board of Intermediate and Secondary Education, Faisalabad.